
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Tahoe Rim Trail volunteers this season put
in more than 12,000 hours to build 2.4 miles
of new trail on the Daggett/Van Sickle State
Park project and 1.75 miles of new trail on
the Rim to Reno project.

•  On  Nov.  28  from  4-6pm  will  an  early  care  and
education/transitional  kindergarten/kindergarten  articulation
training at the Lake Tahoe Unified School District’s board
room. The flyer has more info.

• Switchback PR + Marketing is donating $4,000 to Girls on the
Run-Sierra, the nonprofit beneficiary for this year’s Downtown
Truckee Wine, Walk & Shop.

• Improvements at South Tahoe High School are featured in the
October  newsletter  of  the  Coalition  for  Adequate  School
Housing.

• Here is the El Dorado-Tahoe road work schedule for Caltrans
for this week, as well as the Sierra schedule.
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